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Attendance 
Poppy – 86.5% 

Daisy – 88.1% 

Sunflower – 94.6% 

Foxglove – 95.7%  

Tulip – 91.5% 

Dahlia – 96.5%   

Edelweiss – 95.3% 

Hollyhock – 95.4% 

Snapdragon – 93.1% 

Orchid – 95.8% 

Iris –95.9% 

Wisteria – 95.1% 

Thistle – 90.3% 

Aster – 95.8% 

Lupin – 95.3% 

 

Newsletter – March 2018 

Welcome to our monthly newsletter.  

What a busy month March has been with class trips, the start of sporting 

events and our Easter Raffle.  We hope you enjoy your half term break 

and look forward to seeing you on 17th April for another busy term. 

 

Upcoming Events 

29th March – Last day of 

term 

17th April – Back to 

school  

23rd April – Parents 

Afternoon 

26th April – Parents 

Evening  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

Girls Football 
A team of our year 5 & 6 girls went to take part in a football event at 
the leisure centre this month. They narrowly missed out on a place in 
the next round. Overall they came 3rd in the group and were fantastic 
sports. Well done girls!  
 
 
 

 

 

 

New Online System 
Many of you have already signed up to Arbor, 
using the email link you will have received if you 
had already provided school with an email 
address. On Arbor you will be able to make 
parents evening appointments, view dinner bills 
and see the contact information we have for 
your child. If you have yet to sign up please call 
into the office to provide an email address.  
 
 

 

 

Year 6 London Trip 

Below is a piece of writing about the trip by a year 6 pupil 
On Monday 26th March, Y6 were lucky enough to venture south 

to our nation's capital. Upon arrival, the children travelled from 

London King's Cross to Green Park, where they all enjoyed visiting 

Buckingham Palace and communicating with the Royal 

Guards.  After leaving St. James' Park, the Selby adventurers 

passed landmarks such as Downing Street, The Mall, War 

Memorial, Trafalgar Square and many others. The best bit of the 

trip was of course the Houses of Parliament tour.  We learned so 

much and even got to spend some time watching live debates 

within the House of Commons and Lords respectively.  Upon 

leaving the Houses of Parliament, the children walked along the 

River Thames and through China Town until they reached their 

final destination of King's Cross Station.  The journey back home 

was a long one but a rest the group's weary legs enjoyed.  What a 

day! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Easter Raffle 

Thank you to all who 
bought tickets for our 
Easter raffle. We still 
have prizes to claim so 
please check your tickets 
at the office! Any left 
will be donated. 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Pictured are Evie & 

Milosz who drew the 

raffle for us 

Thank you & Goodbye! 
Mrs Howden (Roarys 2) is 

leaving us today after more 

than 10 years, Thank you for 

all your hard work and good 

luck in your new job. 
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